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EYFS: 8:30 AM – 1:00 PM

Year 1 – Year 12: 8:30 AM – 1:30 PM

Students will be permitted to enter the school from 8:15 AM, with lessons
commencing promptly at 8:30 AM.

A gentle reminder that all ECA activities have now concluded. As Ramadan
is a sacred month of fasting and reflection, there will be no ECAs during
this period.

Wishing everyone in our community a blessed and peaceful Ramadan.

Ramadan Mubarak!
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MR. ROBNAWAZ KHAN
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

As we prepare to welcome the Holy Month of Ramadan,
we can now confirm that Ramadan will begin next
week, with the first school day after the start of
Ramadan falling on Sunday, 2nd March.

The school timings during Ramadan will be as follows:
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Enhancing Learning Through the YONDR Pouch Initiative

Dear Parents,

We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to all who attended the Parents'
Presentation on the YONDR Pouch on Tuesday, 25th February. Your presence
and engagement in the discussion were greatly appreciated.

During the session, we explored the academic benefits and social development
improvements that the YONDR Pouch brings to our students. By minimising
digital distractions, this initiative aims to foster greater focus in the classroom,
enhance interpersonal skills, and support overall well-being.

The meeting also provided an opportunity for parents to ask questions, share
perspectives, and gain a deeper understanding of how this approach positively
impacts student learning.

If you were unable to attend, we encourage you to review the presentation that
was shared during the session. You can access it via the following link:

Presentation

We appreciate your continued support in creating an environment that nurtures
focus, collaboration, and academic success.
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https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1Ivw8dq42ZR91NLbdjdzoBpi7ePCEdUjS/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=102302343995578149808&rtpof=true&sd=true


Secondary Newsletter

Red Lanyard – Compulsory requirement

Thank you for ensuring that you enter the
school premises with a red lanyard, or by
showing appropriate identification to obtain
a yellow visitor's lanyard. I would like to
remind you that this policy is in place to
ensure the safety and security of all our
community members, especially our
children, by ensuring that all personnel on
site are authorised.

Please note the following:

To avoid being stopped by security,
ensure your lanyard is visible upon entry
and while you remain on the premises.
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If you do not have a red lanyard for any reason, one can be obtained from
the reception desk.

If you have applied for a red lanyard but are still awaiting your card, you
may collect a red lanyard from reception, and later pick up your card once it
is ready.

If you have not yet applied for a red lanyard, we advise you to do so at the
reception desk. Otherwise, you will need to show ID and collect a yellow
lanyard each time you enter.

Please remember that staff on duty are carrying out their responsibilities if
they ask you to show your lanyards or ID cards. Please be polite and
courteous when engaging in any discussions.

Despite security and support staff knowing you, there is no guarantee that all
staff on site are familiar with you, particularly after you have dropped off
your child. Therefore, please keep your lanyards visible at all times.

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to our school community. 
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Upcoming events

Date Event

 2nd March - 27th March (TBC)  Ramadan School Days (TBC)

QUESS Activities

 14th April @ 2:30pm  Boys Table Tennis

 16th April @ 2:30pm  Girls Table Tennis

4

HEAD OF SECONDARY
MESSAGE

MRS. ALICIA HILL

Dear Parents, Students, and Staff,

As we approach the blessed month of Ramadan, beginning on March 2nd, I would like

to extend my warmest wishes to all of you! Ramadan is a period of reflection, gratitude,

and unity, where values of compassion, patience, and generosity are embraced.

At DBS, we are committed to supporting our students and staff throughout this sacred

and meaningful month. We will ensure a respectful and accommodating environment,

promoting understanding and kindness among all. This is a wonderful opportunity for

our students to strengthen their sense of community, empathy, and self-discipline.

May this Ramadan bring peace, happiness, and countless blessings to you and your

families. Ramadan Kareem!

Best regards,

Mrs Hill

Dates for you Diary
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School Uniform

A reminder of the importance of adhering
to our school's uniform policy for shoes
and coats. Your child must wear black
polishable shoes that meet our uniform
policy and refrain from wearing Nike Air
Force shoes or other trainers. 

Please note that students can only wear
the school jumper, fleece, or blazer while
in school or wear a plain white or black
long-sleeve t-shirt under their school
shirts as the temperature drops. 

We truly appreciate your cooperation in
ensuring your child follows the uniform
policy, as it helps create a sense of unity
among students and promotes a focused
atmosphere in the learning environment. 

If you have any questions or concerns
regarding this update, please contact Ms.
Lorente at:
paula.lorente@dbsrawdat.com. 

Thank you for your attention to this
matter!

PE Dress Code 

Female - PE Uniform Requirements

At the start of the year, the Ministry of Education and Higher Education (MOEHE)
introduced changes to the school uniform policy, one of which requires girls in Year 5
and above to ensure their legs are covered. This can be achieved by wearing either
loose-fitting tracksuit bottoms or leggings paired with shorts. We kindly ask that if
your child’s current uniform does not meet these requirements, you take the necessary
steps to purchase the appropriate items to bring them into compliance. 

Thank you for your cooperation in adhering to these guidelines.

School Jumper

As the weather gets colder, please note
that students are only permitted to wear
the school jumper, fleece, or blazer while
at school. Alternatively, they may wear a
plain white or black long-sleeve top
underneath their school shirts.

mailto:paula.lorente@dbsrawdat.com
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HOUSE SPOTLIGHT

6

CONGRATULATIONS!

At DBS, we are dedicated to ensuring every student benefits fully from their time here.
We aim to nurture well-rounded individuals through excellent teaching and strong
character development.

Each week, teachers nominate students who exemplify our core values:

The students with the most nominations are celebrated as our 'Star of the Week'.

This week’s Stars of the Week are:

Zaineldeen
Karima

Callum
Duggan

Joshua
Hortaleza

Mai
Al-fadala

Nuh 
Nizar

To see all nominations, please visit: Star of the Week

Celebrate your child's success with them!

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1YX3ZhMTt53et9v2dbOy41nj5diOlmqzRG9uwBlfS90Y/edit#slide=id.g2df7aa7c200_0_11
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The IGCSE Geography students were able to get into Doha on Monday to gather
data for their urban study fieldwork.

Under the supervision of Ms Waseme and Ms Anson, the students visited Msheireb
and Souq Waqif to compare the effectiveness of different sustainability technologies
and techniques. To understand how residents and visitors feel about the area, they
interviewed members of the public they encountered. They represented both
themselves and the school so well that I was approached, complimented, and
asked which school they were from. I was delighted with the level of participation
from all the students and the way they supported each other.

They demonstrated great maturity and kindness, consistently reflecting our school
values and enhancing the reputation we are building in the wider community.

Well done, Year 11!
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On 24 February 2025, Doha British School launched its first-ever work experience
programme, marking an exciting milestone in our commitment to preparing students for
the professional world. As a pilot initiative, this year’s programme was a one-day
experience, but based on its success, we plan to extend it to 3–5 days next year.

Our students ventured into various industries across Doha, gaining first-hand insight into
different career paths. They returned with enthusiasm, sharing their experiences and
newfound understanding of workplace dynamics. Malak, one of our participants,
expressed how much she loved being in a professional environment, describing it as an
opportunity to step into the world of adulthood and responsibility.

Here are some snapshots of our students in action, immersing themselves in real-world
roles and embracing this valuable learning experience.
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We are excited to invite DBS students interested in careers in gaming to an exclusive
event on 28th February 2025, from 4:00 to 5:00 PM at CUQ, Ulster University, Lusail.
This engaging session will feature speakers from Quest Esports and Play Rivals Gaming
(PRG), who will share their journeys, insights, and valuable tips on how you can start
and grow a successful career in the gaming industry.

Don't miss this unique opportunity to learn from the experts and kickstart your career in
gaming!

Clich here for register
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeHrjArCuhKhf20Ja69jutQSNGcz982dAKTa1wYNLcBKRLC5w/viewform
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Medical Information
Urgent!

When your child joined DBS Rawdat, you were asked to complete a medical form to
inform us of any health issues, allergies, or other conditions that may affect your
child. We have used the information you provided to ensure the safety, health, and
well-being of all students, both in school and during off-site activities. It is essential
that we keep this information up to date.

The information will be used to make sure we are aware of any issues that may affect
your child and, in the event of a school trip or activity such as an educational visit or
sporting event, to ensure we have the relevant details at hand to make any first aid
decisions or provide information to medical professionals in case of an emergency.

Please take a moment to complete the medical questionnaire, which can be accessed
through the following link, Medical information and Emergency contacts.

If you have more than one child at the school, please complete a separate
questionnaire for each child.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe7mhwQMro9LTqveXT3t24I1JUTQVRGw3RAB0UcDVwMBkvotg/viewform
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School Calendar 2024/25

School Uniform and Schol Shoes 2024-25

Kind regards,

Google Classroom

Ongoing Reminders – Useful to Know

Access to E-library for Students – Information
on how our students can access the free e-book
library from home

Staff email contact list

School Day Guide

Careers Guidance

Head of Houses

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xK9051K8jcfqD653Be2K8nOLouFPIm5W/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GEqlkJePFKRNpo8hlcM0n3iBIiKCFmDP/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1myAL4utPL0bd69TSVkToMI8CR1RXQgJp/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rv4sXBaT1fJ6A6e1VcJ6hE1EbjiBE9JX/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1m1EXODn9oi96IxQk5_WUHJozZQA6626e/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1myAL4utPL0bd69TSVkToMI8CR1RXQgJp/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1myAL4utPL0bd69TSVkToMI8CR1RXQgJp/view
https://www.dohabritishschool.com/rawdatalhamama/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/DBS-School-Calendar-2024-2025.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1POp0y2ra5Gg4QKsOHdTYSUdlFS17ftIhKs__d_vW3_Q/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PgwWbtDAarMP24Pjxwh04HtFeE2tnH06/view?usp=drive_link
https://sites.google.com/dbsrawdat.com/dbsrawdatsecondarylibrary?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/dbsrawdat.com/dbsrawdatsecondarylibrary?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/dbsrawdat.com/dbsrawdatsecondarylibrary?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1gDL2xnlGMm3Bj1M1Sx5ZmM-GfwjXecrsnC5CiqyEao4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13oKsH-aksGyme7AKHK4bkzu2kCv22bPWr5YjBXYBx88/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/107u_vlMuH1LUTiShrXQY3gEJ43tawCP72KzOp1Zxuls/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1myAL4utPL0bd69TSVkToMI8CR1RXQgJp/view
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1iJkYD8Vjg_krFxiLtYKsZDI7aDTjDufODaNoihHYZW0/edit?usp=sharing
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Ramadan
Kareem
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